

2024 TPA State Representative Candidate Interest Form

Dear Tennessee Principal,

The TPA Board of Directors is seeking qualified candidates for the position of TPA State Representative of the Tennessee Principals Association. Your name has been referenced as a potential candidate. *If you are interested in pursuing this opportunity*, via statewide election in early Spring, please complete the following information and return it to Mr. Tyler Salyer (tsalyer@colliervilleschools.org), Chairperson of the 2024 Nominating Committee. The Nominating Committee will select two candidates to be placed on the election ballot. Please send your current resume along with the completed form.

Name:		Position:
School:		# of Years in Position:
Email:		Cell:
1.	Why are you interested in seeking the office of State Representative of TPA?	
2.	How long have you been a TPA member? List any areas of involvement with the association	
3.	What are your leadership "strengths"?	
4.	If elected, you will work closely with the TPA Executive Board Directors and the NAESP Membership Team. How would you work to strengthen communication and enhance TPA membership across the state?	

This form and current resume will be used by the Nominating Committee to screen potential Vice President applicants. Completed forms, along with your resume, should be submitted to Mr. Tyler Salver, tsalver@colliervilleschools.org, by Friday, February 9, 2024.